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I live in Eastern Oregon (Halfway) and we have been trying to get The Pioneer Train 

back to our area.  We've recently lost all bus transportation from Baker City.  This 

mean we have no transportation options for other parts of the state.  ODOT only 

seems to be focused on cars.   

 

I think it is time for an Oregon Rail and Transit Dept. 

 

I support SB 1202. 

 

Susan Bolgiano 


